
 

NEWS RELEASE 
GREATER ST. ALBERT CATHOLIC SCHOOL TRUSTEES RE-ELECT BOARD CHAIR  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
August 31, 2011 (St. Albert, Morinville, Legal)  - Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools hosted 
their Organizational Meeting for the Board this past week where returning trustees began 
their planning work for the upcoming school year, including election of the Board Chair 
and Vice-Chair for the 2011 – 2012 school year. 
 
David Keohane, Superintendent, is pleased to announce that Lauri-Ann Turnbull will serve 
as this year’s Board Chair and Rosaleen McEvoy will continue in her role as Vice-Chair.  
Lauri-Ann, Board Chair commented “I’m honored to be re-elected by my peers. It’s a 
privilege to have served as Chair this past year acknowledging the role is an important one 
for the division. We are blessed with a dedicated group of trustees who are passionate 
about education and all the work that is being done in Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools 
to ensure that our students receive a high quality education.”  
 
To advance the boards work on its advocacy plan, it will be adding additional public 
meetings this year to be responsive to decisions that need to be made in a timely manner 
to enhance student learning. The board will also be active this coming year on 15 external 
committees all dedicated to furthering the boards support for strong public engagement. 
The work of the board is handled by 7 trustees representing the 17 schools in the division. 
This includes four trustees in St. Albert, two in Morinville and one in Legal. They are: 
 
St. Albert:  Dave Caron, Joan Crockett, Jacquie Hansen, Rosaleen McEvoy (Vice-Chair) 
Legal:  Cathy Proulx 
Morinville:  Noreen Radford, Lauri-Ann Turnbull (Chair) 
 
Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools (GSACRD) delivers high quality Catholic Education to over 6,000 
students in Legal, Morinville and St. Albert.  GSACRD offers diverse programming including: Full-day and 
Half-day Kindergarten, French Immersion (K-12), International Baccalaureate, Advanced Placement, 
Sports Academy Program (K-9), Arts-based Education and integrated learning for students with diverse 
needs. 
 
Media inquiries may be directed to: 
David Keohane, 
Superintendent. 
Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools 
780-459-7711 
dkeohane@gsacrd.ab.ca 

http://www.gsacrd.ab.ca/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=236&Itemid=271&lang=en
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